
Pre-checklist of open innovation practices in companies of each country,
The digital awareness campaign, and of course
The Interactive digital catalogue.

We are pleased to inform you that the OPEN4U project consortium recently held its first face-to-
face meeting in Krakow, Poland. The gathering took place at the offices of our hosting organization,
ARID.

The meeting proved highly productive as partners deliberated on accomplished tasks and outlined
the upcoming milestones required to finalize the Work Package no2 (WP2) - "Formation of open
innovation interactive catalogue". The remaining tasks are :

Furthermore, partners did an introduction on the WP3 - "Development of guides on introducing
open innovation practices for mobile devices" and DANMAR presented to the team the official
website of the project.
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